School Messenger
9-4-22

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcement:
· No school Monday in order to celebrate Labor Day. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you all enjoy your long weekend, have a wonderful afternoon and Go Eagles!!

